Hannah Elliott

From: Alice Bailey <mzbailey55@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 10:41 AM

To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General

David & Alice Bailey 9476 SE Ridge View Rd Prineville, OR 97754 CROOK COUNTY

APR 2 5 2024

PLANNING DEPT

541 390 2195

Dear Ms McDonald,

We are very opposed to the construction of the proposed Dollar General.

Our concerns:

We are experiencing a drought.

Increased traffic, including trucks to deliver their products.

Light Pollution: (What about our "dark sky"? Protection from excessive artificial light at night.

We all have one road out of here in case of fire. Safety concern.

Increased risk of fires.

Rubbish thrown out. Trash pick up will not happen.

Our property value will decrease; historically happens when Dollar General appears.

Destroy the peace and quiet in our neighborhood.

We will feel less secure and will have to erect a fence.

The location will invite more accidents.

Could become a hang out for the beginnings of homeless camps.

Thank you!

David L. Bailey 76groundhog@gmail.com
Alice M. Bailey mzbailey55@gmail.com

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]